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Directors Letter

Well it looks like summer has finally arrived. I hope everyone is as happy as [ am. It’s been kind of slow so
far this season with all the rain we have had. That changed so many activities on the week ends. Let’s hope
the weather stays warm and sunny so we can start the car season.

Our cruise to the Catskills was cancelled because we just didn’t have enough people who wanted to go or
made other plans for that long weekend. We’ll just have to plan another one and hope to get enough mem-
bers who can make it.

hope we can get together for some of the car shows in the area this summer. If you hear of one that sounds
like we should go just let me know and I’ll get the word out to our members.

On July 8th we are going to have another Cars and Coffee. This time it will be at the Blue Colony Diner in
Newtown, CT at 9AM. Just off exit 10 on I-84. Can’t miss it. It’s at the exit.

September 9th is the 12th annual Car- B- Que in Washington Depot. Put that on your calendar. There is also
another show on the 9th in Newtown. This is the 4th annual REACH show. This is a big show.

Mark October 7th on your calendars. We are having a car show and picnic with the Lower Hudson Valley
Buick Club. This is going to be held at Constitution Island, Cold Spring,NY. This is a private Government
Island and it is not open to the public. The Buick club is providing the lunch. The cost will be $20 per per-
son. Hope to see you soon.

Until we meet again, happy driving.
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Next Cars and Coffee:

. Sunday, July 8th, 10am -
. Blue Colony Diner

. 66 Church Hill Road, Newtown,
CT

. Exit 10, I-84 —— =

2018 CLC Grand National—San Marcos, TX

This years’ Grand National was hosted by the Central Texas Region. It was
held at the Embassy Suites in San Marcos, TX. Although it was a relatively
small meet, with about 120 registered cars and 400 CLC members in at-
tendance, the quality of the cars and the people were outstanding. Repre-
senting the NY-CT Two Rivers Region were Dave Rubin, Henny and Alyda
Karreman (Alyda not pictured) and Judy and Chic Smeades. Enjoy these
few pictures. There are many more on the Club’s Facebook group page.
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2018 CL.C Grand National—San Marcos, TX continued
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